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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 

PROJECT:    MOZO PROPERTIES SITE PLAN 
PROJECT NO.:   16-11 (PREVIOUSLY 15-17) 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 34, BLOCK 2, LOT 55 
REVIEW DATE:   31 JANUARY 2019 
MEETING DATE:   7 FEBRUARY 2019 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: TALCOTT ENGINEERING 
 

1. The Applicants cover letter identifies that the existing subsurface sanitary sewer disposal 
system on the site has failed.  Plans addressing the existing failed system as well as the 
system proposed to serve the office must be submitted. 
 

2. The Applicant’s re-submission letter identifies that stormwater management plans and reports 
will be forthcoming.  Schematic details from a manufacturer have been provided. 
 

3. Compliance with Section 185-30 Outdoor Storage should be documented. “All outdoor storage 
areas shall be appropriately screened with landscaping as to provide an opaque site barrier at 
least 8 feet in height.  In no case shall material be stored in excess succeed the height of the 
sight barrier.” 
 

4. NYSDOT approval for a commercial driveway access is required. 
 

5. Site lighting should be identified on the plan. 
 

6. Landscaping details should be submitted identifying number of plant species and planting 
details for the Board’s review.  The Board should review the adequacy of the proposed 
screening with regard to outdoor storage.  Applicants are apparently proposing landscape 
screening in lieu of a fence, however the screening is labeled “ proposed tress 8 foot sight 
barrier fence”.  If no fence is proposed the area should be only identified as a landscape 
screening.  
 

7. It is recommended that the stone wall along the westerly portion of the storage yard be 
preserved as a site plan feature to limit access to the Federal Wetland areas located west of 
the proposed area for activities. 
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8. Details for the proposed gate identified on the plans should be provided.  Materials of the gate 

in conjunction with the outdoor storage screening requirements should be clearly defined. 
 

9. A 30 inch high dry laid field stone wall is proposed along the frontage. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 














